
28th April  2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are going to the Hope Nature Centre at Southwick on Thursday 26th May 2022 for our

school trip, to enhance our learning about our Minibeasts and Animals topic.

The children will need to wear school uniform and suitable footwear such as trainers.  They

will need to bring a packed lunch containing no fizzy drinks, nuts or sweets please. They

will also need a water bottle, healthy snack and waterproof coat.  If the weather is hot

children will need a sunhat and please apply suntan lotion before coming to school.

We will leave school at 9:30 am and will return by 3 pm.

For this trip, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 to cover the cost of entry.

Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via ParentPay. Please do this

by Friday 13th May 2022.  As you are aware, when we plan school trips we ask for a

voluntary contribution. This is a guide price on how much it will cost for each pupil to go.

We are so grateful to everyone that helps contribute towards this. However we do need to

meet 95% of the overall costs for the trip to be able to go ahead, if we do not meet this,

unfortunately, as school budgets continue to be under significant pressure we have no

option but to cancel. We will confirm by Monday 16th May whether the trip is able to

proceed.

Thank you so much for understanding and for your continued support.

Many thanks

Mrs J Grice
Early Years Lead


